IMF Fall Meeting

October 27 & 28, 2010
On Wednesday, October 27, 2010, the 2010 IMF Fall Meeting was held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Niagara Falls, NY.  There were 61 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Fall Meeting.
In the business portion of today’s meeting, Ken Eakin reported that there is currently a balance of $35,229 in the IMF treasury.  Gary Shreve said that there were 31-1/2 paid member companies for 2010.  The membership for 2010 should be about 34 paid member companies.  Membership dues ($1000 per member company) invoices for 2011 will be going out in December 2010.  The 2011 IMF Spring Meeting will tentatively be March 30 & 31, 2011 at Ellwood Engineered Castings in Hubbard, OH.  A discussion was held on the current IMF Research Project.  A 28" x 28" stainless 316 ingot was bottom poured using the wedge insert square runner brick designed to give a swirling entry into the ingot.  The ingot poured OK and is now being forged into product for examination by Dr. Lifeng Zhang of Missouri University Science & Technology.  A special 8" x 8" upgate brick is being made for Lehigh Specialty Melting to try on a 31" diameter round ingot there.  Due to a job reassignment, Mr. Jim Greene of ArcelorMittal Steelton will not be able to serve as the 2011 IMF President.  A new VP Programs for 2011 is also needed.          
Excellent presentations were made today on “Vacuum Induction Melting--Construction & Startup of 30 T Shop at Latrobe Specialty Steel” by Mark Rodney of Latrobe Specialty Steel, "Stollberg Techniques Used In The Development Of High Quality Bottom Pour powders" by Marc McClymonds of Stollberg Inc., "Control of Red Eye & Minimization of Meniscus Turbulence" by George Shannon & Greg Dowling of Latrobe Specialty Steel and “Ingot Mold Conditioning" by John Gambone & Bob Scarmack of Ellwood Engineered Castings.  In addition an informative overview of the Stollberg Inc. production facilities was given by Mike Zinni prior to tomorrow's IMF Tour of their plants.  In the round table portion of today’s meeting, discussions were held on BEU air melted steel cleanliness, DOE & EPA energy savings programs, the bottom pouring of 10" diameter rounds and ingot stripping practices.       
On Thursday, October 28, 2010, a fantastic tour of Stollberg Inc. Niagara, Falls, NY production facilities was conducted.  Many thanks to all Stollberg Inc. Niagara Falls, NY personnel for the wonderful plant visit.
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